
 

12 December, 2024

Rally: 19 December 2024 from 8:30 a.m. in front of the
Berlin House of Representatives

The universities and scientific institutions are the backbone of our city. This
is where teaching, research and study take place - shaping the future. This
task unites us all: students, researchers, teaching staff and employees in
technology and administration. We all keep this unique cosmos running.

The cuts for 2025 are a serious cut. Any further cuts will jeopardise Berlin's
position as a leading science location. We demand: No further cuts at
the expense of science!

Universities and scientific institutions stand for the future of this city.
Together we must make it clear that science needs good and reliable
framework conditions.

Let's make our voices heard together! For better study conditions,
secure jobs and sustainable science. Your participation makes the
difference.

You are exempt from your official duties for taking part. This also applies to
teaching and study activities. Only examinations are exempt - examinations
must be held.

Students - you are the future of society. Your education and prospects
depend on a well-equipped, modern scientific landscape.

Researchers and teachers - you are the driving force behind the
academic system. Cuts mean fewer resources, less planning security and less
freedom to develop new ideas.

Technical and administrative staff - Without you, no university, college
or research institution can function. The cuts will also affect you - through
additional workload, lack of investment in infrastructure and long-term
uncertainties.

It is your science - your future - your voice!
Set an example - be part of it!

At a glance:

When: 19 December 2024, from 8:30 am
Where? In front of the Berlin House of Representatives

Come and join us. Bring your fellow students, colleagues and supporters. It's
about all of us. It's about Berlin.

 

 

 

 

 

Humboldt-Universität zu Berlin
Abteilung Kommunikation, Marketing und Veranstaltungsmanagement

Unter den Linden 6
  10099 Berlin

E-Mail: interne-kommunikation@hu-berlin.de

www.hu-berlin.de
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